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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.  

Project overview 

Planning is progressing for upgrades to bathrooms, air conditioning and electrical infrastructure at 
Pittwater High School. The project includes: 

• installation of an additional 52 air conditioning units across the school  
• separation of the existing toilet block into junior and senior sections, which includes: 

o upgrading the bathroom fittings 
o floor tiling 
o painting 
o electrical work upgrades 
o plumbing upgrades. 

Progress update 

Separating the existing toilet block into junior and senior sections will take place in 2 stages, with 
the girls toilets proceeding first. Designs, which include changing the layout and entries of the 
toilet block, have been completed. Construction for the girls toilets is now in a selective tendering 
process, meaning it is open to selected candidates. 

The air conditioning contract has been awarded, and installation will begin in March 2025. 

Next steps  

In coming weeks, the tender for the girls toilets will be awarded, after which construction will begin.  

When construction starts on the girls toilets, a selective tender for the boys toilets will be opened. 
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